
9 November 2020 – CCT-RT Implementation Shepherds Discussion 
Meeting Summary 

The group shared concerns that caveats/conditions associated with Board approval of the recs. do 
not, in some instances, appear to match the intent of the recommendations or criteria the CCT had 
determined (e.g. voluntary surveys). Concern was also expressed on recs. 14-15 that remain in 
pending due to ongoing community discussions on defining DNS abuse. The final report, in 
Implementation Shepherds’ opinion, contains a definition of DNS abuse that should have been used 
to act on these two recommendations. 
Concerns were also expressed relative to the Board not having taken into consideration the 
prerequisite nature of some recommendations. Implementation Shepherds intend to focus on those 
recommendations that they identified as pre-requisites before the next round can take place. 
Implementation Shepherds tasked ICANN org to put together a shareable Google document in which 
recommendations - priority level - Board actions – should be listed they may use the tool to assess 
any discrepancies. End goal is to produce a statement and/or correspondence to Board. 

 


